PAWAR PUBLIC SCHOOL NANDED CITY, PUNE

Nursery to Std. X

Ref: PPSNC/Acad/022/2020-21

Date: 3rd April 2021

Dear Parents,

The Academic Year has ended on March 31st, 2021 and we are ready to begin the new year on April 12th, 2021. We will continue with our plans of giving quality education to every child and our teachers will work for the overall development of our children.

However this year we have seen that several parents have not paid even a month's fees, few have paid only for 2-3 months. We respect all parents' emotions and difficulties. We assure you that no education will be hampered for any child. Every child is valuable to us. But our humble request is to begin fees payment, amount depending on what is possible for you.

Also please pay fees for first quarter for Academic year 2021-22.

Principal

PUNE *